
OASFAA BUSINESS MEETING  
Reed Center, Midwest City  

April 13, 2018 
 

President, Karen Jeffers called the meeting to order at 9:20 a.m.  
 

Karen announced that OASFAA raised $1800 for our service project benefiting OICA. 
 

The minutes from the 2017 business meeting were reviewed and approved unanimously.  
 

The treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved unanimously.   
 
Karen thanked Dustin Davidson and everyone for their support of Decentralized and Support Staff 
Training. 
Kevin Campbell, Training Officer with the U.S. Dept. of Education, and Shannon Crossland, SWASFAA 
President, were both thanked for their attendance and especially for conducting training at our 
conference.  
 

Karen thanked Jonna Raney for being past president.  
 
Karen also encouraged everyone to get involved and volunteer to help with OASFAA.  
 

Old Business – None  
New Business – The slate of officer nominations were announced as follows:  
President Elect:  Becky Isaacs 
     Jason Marrujo 
 

Treasurer Elect:   Traci Franks 
 

Secretary:  Laura Coponiti 
        Judy Cuellar 
 

Delegate at Large:  Ashlee Sneary  
          Cornelia Bass  
 

Karen asked for nominations from the floor and there were none.  A motion was made to accept the 
slate and it passed unanimously.  She also encouraged all members to vote!  
Conference evaluations will be sent out later in the month and Karen encouraged everyone to complete 
the evaluation with ideas of ways we can improve future conferences.  
Karen announced the 2019 conference will be held in Tulsa at Marriott Southern Hills April 10-12, 2019.  
Karen thanked everyone again for a successful conference and handed the gavel over to Alicia Smith, 
incoming President as of July 1.  
 

The motion was made to adjourn.  
 


